
               
  

     

          

 
 
 
January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Head of MFL (TLR 1a £10,512 p.a.)  
 
Thank you for your interest in this post which is key to the future development of the school. MFL 
is a very successful and vibrant department and we are looking for a colleague to take it on to 
even greater levels of success.  
 
MFL is incredibly strong at our school.  On average around 70% of pupils opt to take at least one 
language to GCSE. We offer three languages at A-level and take up is strong. Our results are 
superb too. Last year out of 140 GCSE entries 95% were graded 4+. At A-level, 89% of entries 
were graded A* to B. 
Although we are proud of what we have achieved there is still real scope for development and 
further improvement. We will support the successful candidate fully in their plans to make MFL an 
even more enjoyable and rewarding experience for our students. 
 
Balcarras is an excellent place to teach. We have friendly staff, pupils who are keen to learn and 
parents who are very supportive of the school. We work in attractive buildings, superbly equipped, 
on a beautiful site. The accommodation for MFL is excellent with modern classrooms and a 
computer lab. 
 
I hope that having read all of the details and perused our website you will be keen to apply. Please 
submit your application by Monday 7th Feb 2022 at 9am. Interviews will take place shortly 
afterwards.  
 
I look forward very much to hearing from you. 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher 
 
 


